
This sample ballot represents all races to be voted on at the 2018 General Election in Rice County. Your individual ballot will have only the races applicable to your 

particular precinct. The General Election will be held on November 6, 2018. To determine where you vote and to view the sample ballot for your precinct, consult the 

poll, finder on the Minnesota Secretary of State’s web site at: http://pollfinder.sos.state.mn.us or contact the Rice County Property Tax & Elections Department at 

(507) 332-6104, (507) 645-9576 or (507) 744-5185.


